
DepEd ADVISORY No. 571, s. 2011 
in compliance with DepED Order No. 39, s. 2009 

this advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials and personnel  
(Visit DepEd website at www.deped.gov.ph) 

November 18, 2011 

66TH ANNIVERSARY OF PHILIPPINE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 
(PGEA) AND 15TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE NATIONAL CONVENTION  

OF GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES WORKING COUNCIL (NCGEWC) 
 

 
Pursuant to Memorandum Circular No. 24 entitled Enjoining All Government 

Officials and Employees to Support the 2011 Government Employees Week on 
December 4-10, 2011 dated October 27, 2011 and Presidential Proclamation No. 1130 
dated November 11, 1997 entitled Declaring the First Week of December of Every Year 
as National Government Employees’ Week, the Philippine Government Employees 
Association (PGEA) will celebrate its 66th Anniversary and the 15th Anniversary of the 
National Convention of Government Employees Working Council with the theme 
“Kawani ng Gobyerno: Kaakibat sa Pagbabago” with the following activities, dates and 
venues: 

 
Activity Date Venue Fee 

Thanksgiving Mass  December 4, 2011 Santuario de San Jose Church, 
Buffalo cor. Duke Sts. Greenhills 
East Village, Mandaluyong City 

 
 
 

Fun Run Greenhills Shopping Center 
Perimeter Area 

PhP350.00 

Motorcade 
 

December 5, 2011 
(7:00 a.m. 

Assembly Time) 

DILG Office, A Francisco Gold 
Condominium  II, EDSA corner 
Mapagmahal St., Diliman, Quezon 
City 

 

National Convention of 
Government 
Employees 

December 7, 2011 
 
 

December 8, 2011 

The Manila Hotel, One Rizal Park 
2, Roxas Blvd., Manila 
 
Mabini Social Hall, Malacañang 
Palace, Manila 

 
 

PhP2,000.00 

Leaders Assembly and 
Planning Workshop 
 
• For PGEA, NCGEWC, 

PYC and ACE 
members 

 
 
 

December 9-11, 
2011 

 
 
 
Skylight Hotel, Puerto Princesa 
City, Palawan 

 
 
 

PhP3,000.00 
 
 

• For non-members PhP3,500.00 
 
The registration fee includes three (3) days/two (2) nights accommodation, meals 

and workshop materials.  The deadline for submission of the list of representatives is on or 
before November 17, 2011.  

 
For more information, contact the PGEA Office at mobile phone nos.: 0915-302-

2848/0922-831-8196 telephone no.: (02) 926-1573, telefax no.: (02) 638-3541 or visit the 
PGEA-TUCP Office  at Elliptical Road, Diliman, Quezon City or send a message through e-
mail address: pgea_infodata@yahoo.com 
 
 
  
Madel: PGEA 66th Anniversary and 15th Anniversary 
November 15, 2011 
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